
County residents who use the Library will soon have another way to pick up their materials. The Lendery will 
soon be available at the Wellington Resource Centre in Clairmont thanks to a partnership between the Grande 
Prairie Public Library, the County of Grande Prairie Community Libraries, and Peace Library System.

The Lendery is a collection of smart lockers that offers a secure, alternative location for library users to pick 
up books, DVDs and other materials.  “We are pleased to offer an additional access point for library users to 
pick up their items,” says Hailey McCullough, GPPL’s Head of Adult Services. “We are grateful to our partners for 
working with us, as well as for the financial support of the Government of Alberta, the Willie Janssen Legacy 
Fund and the County of Grande Prairie.”

Those who wish to pick up their items at The Lendery will be able to place requests online beginning on 
Monday, August 30. The first day items can be picked up from the smart lockers will be Tuesday, September 7. 

“When placing a request online, a user can select Clairmont – Grande Prairie Public as the pick-up location 
if they wish to pick up their items from The Lendery,” explains McCullough.  “After the materials have been 
delivered to the locker, the user can scan their library card and input their PIN to retrieve their items.”

The Lendery will be accessible at the Wellington Resource Centre from Monday to Friday, 8:30 am to 4:30 pm.

About the Grande Prairie Public Library

The Grande Prairie Public Library serves the City of Grande Prairie (one of the fastest growing cities in Canada, 
pop. 69,088), the County of Grande Prairie and the Municipal District of Greenview. In 2020, 309,007 items were 
borrowed and 106,393 people visited GPPL, located in the Montrose Cultural Centre. For more information, call 
780-532-3580 or visit us online at gppl.ca.
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